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Presence of God” 

Dear Parents 

 

Thank you 
As the end of the school year is fast approaching I would like to say a big thank you to all the staff at the school who have worked 
extremely hard throughout another busy and very successful year. As you are aware we will be saying goodbye to several staff 
members, as well as our current Year 6 children, at our collective worship on Friday 20th July at St Saviours Church.  
Sports Day 
What a wonderful day we all enjoyed last Friday. Thank you to Mr Wilcox for organising the fantastic new format to Sports Day— 
we have had a plethora of positive comments on how much the children and parents enjoyed the day. Thank you  to the PTA for 
providing ice pops for all the children and the gazebos that provided some much needed shade on what was a glorious day.  
Congratulations Oberfield on winning the house cup! 
Water Bottles 
As the hot weather looks set to continue until the end of term please ensure that your children bring a water bottle in to school 
everyday. Whilst we are happy that some children prefer to drink squash/juice with their lunch we would like to stress that water 
bottles that are used in classrooms throughout the day should contain water only. Thank you for your support and understand-
ing. 
KS2 Production 
Both performances of the KS2 Production “Robin and the Hoodies” were a resounding success and enjoyed by sell out audiences. 
Thank you to Mrs Pepin for putting the production together and to the PTA for providing refreshments both before the perfor-
mance and during  the interval.  
The Big Walk 
It was wonderful to see the whole school enjoying our beautiful local surroundings on the Big Walk yesterday. After a variety of 
morning activities along the route the whole school came together for lunch at Whitemoor where we were joined by a number of 
parents. Thank you to the PTA for again providing ice pops for all the children. A tired but happy group of children arrived back at 
school following more afternoon activities. 
SIAMS inspection 
We are pleased to tell you that following our school’s Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools (SIAMS) inspection 
two weeks ago we have received a rating of Good. The report particularly mentions the school’s strong links with the Church and 
wider community, as well as how polite and well behaved our children are. The report is attached for your information. 
Autumn 2018-19 Clubs 
We are pleased to tell you that we have another exciting range of before and after school clubs available for children in the  
Autumn term (please see the timetable sent with this newsletter). Please note the change of finish time for afternoon clubs—this 
is now 4.15pm and not 4.30pm. There has also been a price adjustment to after-school clubs (morning club prices remains un-
changed) to acknowledge the different length of the sessions. Clubs will be available for booking next week via the school web-
site: https://www.brockenhurstceprimary.co.uk/form 
Please ensure that you pay for your child’s club, either by cash or cheque at the school office or via the school’s online payment 
system, to secure your child’s place.  
Esafety 
We would like to refer you to the National Online Safety Website for guidance and reassurance regarding esafety.  
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ 
Water Safety 
With the summer holidays on the horizon we have attached advice  from HCC on water safety for your information. 
 

Yours sincerely 

John Littlewood 
Head Teacher 

One small crack does not mean that you are broken. It 

means that you were put to the test and that you didn’t 

fall apart.  Linda Poindexter 

Pause for Thought: 

mailto:adminoffice@brockenhurst-primary.hants.sch.uk
http://www.brockprimary.co.uk/
https://www.brockenhurstceprimary.co.uk/form
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/


Parent View 
We need to know your views on our school they are very important to us.   Please don’t forget to log on to the Parentview:  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views 

Vision 

At Brockenhurst CE Primary School our vision is to inspire, sustain and develop high quality teaching and 

learning; with excellent behaviours and safety for all, founded on Christian values. 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

16th July 17th 
Moving up morning 

18th 
Yr4 Listen2Me Assembly—
CANCELLED 
9.30am Piano Assembly  
10.15am Guitar Assembly 
(Mr Thomas’s pupils) 
 

19th 
Y6 Leavers Service 
Winchester Cathedral 
 
 

20th 
10.00am Leavers Worship 
St Saviours 

3rd September 
Inset Day 

4th 
Y1-6 Return to School 
YR Home Visits 

5th 6th 7th 

INSET Days—Monday 23rd July—no children in school 
Summer Holiday 

Tuesday 24th July to Friday 31st August 2018 

Dates for your diary: 
PLEASE NOTE DATES  AND TIMES OF EVENTS MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

The Big Walk 

 

Sports Day KS2 Production 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views



